
 

2018-2019 Report to the Delegate Assembly: Classroom Management Training- 

formerly Kentucky Teacher Internship Program (KTIP)  

 

Due to the changes in the KTIP program KEA replaced our former KTIP training with our 

Classroom Management Training.  Each KEA district scheduled Classroom Management Training 

and invited their new educators to attend.  There were 15 trainings scheduled, and we received 

the final data for 9 of those.  The following data is based upon the data received.   

 

We were able to reach 150 new educators during these trainings.   

 

We had a connection with 67 potential members and 83 members during our trainings.   

 

As this work progresses it is our intent to make a personal connection to all individuals that 

attended a Classroom Management Session and personally invite them to attend Part II of this 

training that includes specific Strategies designed for Elementary, Middle, and High School 

levels.  These trainings will take place in KEA Districts and/or our annual Let’s TALK Conference.   

 

We have also grained access to many Micro-credential opportunities through NEA and have 

started to share these with local presidents, district presidents, and school PD Coordinators as 

possible to help school districts and locals support their new educators.  Moving forward each 

attendee will be invited to attend a short virtual training concerning Micro-credentials and how 

they can use them to help enhance their own Professional Learning within their classroom.   

 

If you have any additional questions concerning this training you may contact KEA’s Director of 

Professional Excellence, Michelle Grimes Jones at mjones@kea.org.   
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